
Woolwich Reach - Woolwich Ferry Fender Works

Mariners are advised that on or about Friday 31st October 2024 works will commence to replace the
fenders at Woolwich Ferry, North and South Terminals. These works are expected to take place over 3
days.  

The works will involve lifting operations and the vessel JACK D will be in attendance. The location of the
works is marked on the chartlet below: 
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Woolwich Reach - Woolwich Ferry Fender Works

NOTICE TO MARINERS

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centre
'

Port of London Authority
London River House, Royal Pier Road,
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG

This Notice may be amended or withdrawn at any
time. To check the validity of this notice, scan the

QR code or visit pla.co.uk/notices

https://pla.co.uk/notices


At times, requests for vessels to proceed with caution or pass at slow speed will be made by London VTS on
VHF ch.14, in accordance with the Port of London Authority’s Port Information Guide, under ‘London VTS’,
section 4. International Code Flags ‘Romeo Yankee (RY)’ will be displayed accordingly. 
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Vessels are requested to be mindful of the nature of the works, to be aware of vessels proceeding to and
from the works and of their wash when passing the works. 

Further information will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14. 
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